

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP Telephone: 0114 2669500



Website: <u>www.lydgatejunior.co.uk</u> Email: <u>enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk</u>

Thursday 20th October 2022

Young Shakespeare Company

Dear Y6 Parents/Carers,

As part of our English work this half term, the Year 6 children will be looking at the works of Shakespeare. During this time, they will have the opportunity to take part in a workshop based on a Shakespeare play (led by the Young Shakespeare Company). We are keeping its title a secret!

This is booked for Wednesday 23rd November. The workshop will take place in the school hall.

The cost for the performance is £5.50 per child which is to be paid via ParentPay please.

To cover the costs for this trip, we are asking for a contribution per child. As with all activities of this kind, we can only ask for a voluntary contribution, but should insufficient funds be received, the event may have to be cancelled. All payments should be made through ParentPay.

We know the children will be inspired by this production - it really is a fantastic way to start our unit on Shakespeare.

With best wishes,

The Year 6 Team







